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November 25, 2019 

 

Hello everyone, 

 

It’s that time of year again, some of us who choose to decorate your homes have 

already started or even finished, better now than when the weather gets really cold.  

We hope everyone was careful and cautious when hanging the lights outdoors and will 

be the same when taking them down. 

We the Condo Corporation have a liability to our owners and insurance company to 

insure the safety of all owners and visitors on common property. This time of year is a 

good time to remind everyone of the possibility of a tripping hazard due to outdoor 

decorations with electrical cords, wire, rope etc.  We would hate to see any incidents 

occur. 

A suggested way to install is lights, decorations, etc.; since we all have arbors, you run 

your electrical and any other cords up through the arbor to/from the outlet located 

outside our front door. It might be a good idea to ensure your connections are covered 

from the elements as well. 

Let’s make it SAFE!! 

Thanking you in advance for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

Regards 
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